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LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL

Date: May 3, 2024

Md. Abdullah Al Mamun

Assistant Professor

Department of Business & Technology Management
Islamic University of Technology

Subject: Submission of Internship Report on Supply Chain & Planning at Dhaka Ice Cream
Industries Limited - Polar Ice Cream.

Dear Sir,

Respectfully, I would like to say that after working as a supply chain intern with Polar for three
months, I am really pleased to submit my internship report. I found this report to be extremely
helpful because it represents my understanding of supply chains and my practical experiences. It
brings me great pleasure to offer this document on "Supply Chain & Planning — Procurement and
Supplier Development". I have cautiously followed each and every directions you gave and have
made my best effort to include as much pertinent information as I have been able to. My goal was
to make this writing as much informative as possible.

This experience has offered me a very deep understanding and also the practical knowledge of
supply chain practices in the real business scenario, I want to express my gratitude for all of the
guidance in assisting me to complete the report. I value your unwavering direction, motivation,
and support. I put all of my effort and attention into drafting a report that would be useful. If you

find any value or insights in this writing, it would count as a huge accomplishment for me.

Sincerely yours,
Al Empan

Al Emran
ID: 190061140

Department of Business & Technology Management
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DECLARATION

I, Al Emran, a student at the Islamic University of Technology's Department of Business &
Technology Management, hereby clarify that, while collaborating with Md. Abdullah Al Mamun,
an Assistant Professor in the same Department, I independently worked on my intership report,
“Supply Chain & Planning” at Polar. I haven't intentionally infringed on anyone's copyright. To
the best of my knowledge, the work is genuine. I additionally affirm that the report was not given
to any other person or organization in exchange for any sort of certificate.

Al Empan

Al Emran
ID: 190061140

Business & Technology Management

Islamic University of Technology
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